
School Bus Inspection Sticker Information 

Per Kansas law, every school bus, activity bus and 
school passenger vehicle owned, contracted or 
leased to a public or private school and used to 
transport students shall be inspected between 
June 1 and September 30 every year. After 
passing the inspection process, the vehicle SHALL 
display the current KHP School Bus Inspection 
Sticker on the lower left corner of the windshield. 

The inspection sticker colors are rotated every year through 4 possible colors. Blue, Red, Green and 
Orange. The color of the inspection sticker for a school year is determined by the Kansas Highway 
Patrol.  

Inspection stickers are numbered, and the number is documented on the KHP inspection form. The 
stickers are required by Kansas law and KHP policy to be placed in the lower left corner of the 
windshield.   

The current inspection sticker is valid until September 30th unless the Kansas Highway Patrol fails the 
vehicle in the inspection process. If the Kansas Highway Patrol fails the vehicle any inspection sticker 
becomes null and void and the vehicle CANNOT be used to transport students until the vehicle passes 
a KHP reinspection and is issued a new sticker.  

Kansas leads the world in the success of each student.
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